
BEVERLEY TOWN COUNCIL 
 

POLICY COMMITTEE MEETING 
Green Paper 

 
29

th
 September 2014 

 
Present: Councillors Astell, Cox, Elvidge, Gray, Jack, Pearson, Sweet (Vice-Chair), Thorley, Aird and Bottomley  
 
In Attendance: Helen Watson (Town Clerk),  
 
847 To receive information on staffing issues regarding future services of the Town Council. 
 
Discussion took place on the manual services delivered by the Town Council throughout the town.  Cllr Cox reported on 
the legal and financial aspects of the staffing implications.  Members agreed to take this matter forward for a formal 
discussion with the associated employees and for the Town Clerk to report back to members with further information. 

 
Action Plan 
  

Minute/Action Person Responsible Time to be reported back 

Arrange formal discussion Town Clerk and another Cllr When appropriate 

 


